
Ref: AH-VD 

21" February, 2012 

Professor Alan Hayes 

Director, Australian Institute of Family Studies 

Level20, 485 LaTrobe Street 

MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

Dear Professor Hayes, 

RECEIVED 
a 1 MAR 2012 

AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE 
OF FAMILY STUDIES 

I am pleased to approve your current research application for "Growing Up in Australia: The 

Longitudinal Study of Australian Children". Please contact Principals directly. 

Yours sincerely 

Catholic Education Office) Diocese if Wilcannia-Forbes 
15 Johnson Street 
Forbes 2871 Faith, Learning and Traniformation in Jesus Chn"st 

•~r:r111 ..... 
Wikannia 
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Phone: 02 6853 9300 
Fax: 02 6853 9303 

www.wf.catholicedu.au 


